
 

 
 

The District of Columbia has introduced 
a Counseling Compact Bill 

 
The Counseling Compact  

Approval Act of 2023  
(B25-0287) 

 
Our legislators need to hear from YOU! 

 

 To support the Compact 

Click the NBCC Voter Voice link below: 
 

NBCC VOTER VOICE 

 

https://www.votervoice.net/NBCCGrassroots/Campaigns/105082/Respond

